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25 March 2021 

 

Dear Jane Mottershead, 

 

Designation of neighbourhood area – Funtington  

 

I am writing to inform you that the South Downs National Park Authority has agreed to designate your 

proposed neighbourhood area.   

 

We will publicise the designation on our website (in accordance with Part 2 of the Neighbourhood 

Planning (General) Regulations 2012).  This will include updating the map showing all of the designated 

neighbourhood areas in the National Park.   

http://www.southdowns.gov.uk/planning/neighbourhood-and-community-planning/neighbourhood-area-

designations   

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your application and welcome the continuing 

progress of National Park parishes in developing neighbourhood plans.  My team will continue to make 

you aware of any training and support opportunities for neighbourhood planning during the coming 

months.   

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Tim Slaney

 

Planning Policy Manager 

South Downs National Park Authority  
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